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Collaborative Piano, earned both her undergraduate and graduate degrees in piano performance from 
the Cincinnati College- Conservatory of Music, where her principal teachers were Bela Siki and David 
Bar-Illan. As an undergraduate, Ms. Hill won the Van Cliburn Piano Scholarship at the Conservatory. She 
also completed doctoral studies in collaborative piano with Anne Epperson, Thomas Muraco and Gareth 
Morrell at CIM, where she earned the Rosa Lobe Memorial Award in Accompanying.  

Aside from her extensive schedule of solo appearances, Ms. Hill collaborates with members of many 
major symphony orchestras in chamber music performances. A faculty member of Cleveland State 
University since 1988, she has been a vocal coach/accompanist for CSU opera productions, and appears 
often on the faculty recital series. She has been a festival scholar at major music institutions, including 
those at Aspen, Colorado, the Eastern Music Festival, and the Art Song Festival in Cleveland. She has 
appeared as soloist with the Ashland Symphony, Cleveland Philharmonic, Heights Civic Orchestra, and 
the Cincinnati-College Conservatory and Cleveland State Orchestras. 


